
 

 

 

 
 
 

ABSTRACT 
 
 
 

COMMUNICATION OF CRITICAL PATIENT DATA IN A 
RURAL PRIMARY CARE SETTING 

 
 
 

Critical patient data are values that represent pathophysiological states at such 

variance from normal as to be life-threatening. A delay in reporting critical patient data 

can negatively impact patients, providers, and the health care system. The purpose of this 

project is to develop and implement a communication pathway for reporting critical 

patient data in a rural primary care setting. The university’s Institutional Review Board 

(IRB) determined that this project is not research involving human subjects as defined by 

45 CFR 46.102(e). The project facilitator conducted an integrated literature review to 

identify best practices related to the communication of critical patient data. Findings were 

organized by the social ecological level and used to develop a communication pathway 

for reporting critical patient data in a rural primary care setting. Stakeholders included 

staff working in a rural primary care clinic in southwest Colorado. Implementation 

activities were guided by Meleis’s transition theory and included the development of an 

inventory tool to assess current clinic practices related to critical patient data reporting, 

modification of the inventory tool to accommodate the uniqueness of this clinic, and 

prioritization of action items for implementation. By the end of the ten-week project, a 

communication pathway for communicating critical patient data was developed and 



 

 

partially implemented. Facilitators and inhibitors to implementation were noted. 

Recommendations for future projects are outlined and implications for nursing are 

discussed. 
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